Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Bob Clark-Riddell [briddell@pangeaenv.com]
Sent: Saturday, June 29, 2013 3:49 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Cc: Tony Kershaw

Subject: RE: ACEH Correspondence for RO2857
Tony,

Thank you for the June 28 letter with modified appproval of our assessment workplan. As requested, Pangea is
providing notice of scheduled field work. Due to limited availability associated with the July 4™ weekend and vacations,
Pangea plans to perform subslab probe installation on July 1 — 3. Subslab probe sampling is scheduled for July 2 and 3.
Soil borings are planned for July 2 and 3.

Bob Clark-Riddell, P.E.
Pangea Environmental Services, Inc.
510.435.8664

From: dehloptoxic, Env. Health [mailto:deh.loptoxic@acgov.org]

Sent: Friday, June 28, 2013 2:02 PM

To: TKERSHAW@KERSHAWINVESTMENTS.COM

Cc: Bob Clark-Riddell; Drogos, Donna, Env. Health; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Subject: ACEH Correspondence for RO2857

Dear Interested Parties,

Attached is Alameda County Environmental Health’s (ACEH) correspondence for your case, RO0002857.
Please add our e-mail address to your address book to prevent future e-mails from being filtered as spam.
Sincerely,

ACEH



